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11 July 2019

Dear Mr Gurmeet Singh

Licensing Act 2003 — Breach of Premises Licence Conditions, Banbury Express Food And

Wine, 179 Warwick Road, Banbury

Following an inspection of the above listed licensed premises on 21//06/2019, it was noted that you
were not complying with the following conditions of your licence:

o staff at all times will have knowledge how to operate the CCTV and download images if

needed

e All Staff to be trained in responsible alcohol retailing

» Training manual will be available at the premises

 Training records in place for inspection of staff, staff training refreshed every 6 months

e Staff to be trained regularly in underage sales prevention

Please note that a person commits an offence under Section 136 (1) (a) of the Act if they carry on
or attempt to carry on licensable activities on or from any premises otherwise than under and in
accordance with an authorisation and is liable upon summary conviction to imprisonment of up to 6

months or to a fine of up to £20,000 or to both.

In addition it is also your responsibility to ensure that the four Licensing Objectives are promoted,

these are:

the prevention of Crime and Disorder,
Public Safety;

the Prevention Public Nuisance; and
the protection of Children from Harm.

Cont.

(&3 disabili
6 [a°] conﬂdg%

—  EMPLOYER




The above listed breaches of licence will have a direct impact on your ability to promote these
objectives.

As a result of the breaches of your licence conditions the Licensing Authority is issuing
you with a tier one warning.

All of the listed breaches of licence must be rectified forthwith.

Please ensure that you to read through all of the conditions attached to the Premises Licence
(enclosed) and to ensure that any person charged with the responsibility of operating the Premises
is aware of the importance of compliance with these conditions.

Further information relating to breaches will be fully investigated and may result in formal action
being taken.

A copy of this letter has also been forwarded for the attention of Thames Valley Police Licensing

Should you have any queries regarding this matter or should you need any advice to assist in
resolving these issues please contact a member of the Licensing Team on 01295 753744.

Yours faithfully

Chris Pegler
Lead Licensing Enforcement Officer
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